
The following are Summer Report 
• We had wonderful VBS, and we had more than 100 children participating 
• We attended Confirmation Camp in June 
• We had a backpack blessing celebration in August 
• We celebrated our 125th anniversary with Impact Lives Weekend. We had nine projects 

that we did on September 9 and 10. 
• We are getting ready to launch faith formation programs next weekend.  

 


